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UTFA 2024 Presidential Election - Balloting Period Starts
Today at Noon

March 20, 2024

Dear Colleagues,

Voting in the election of the UTFA President for the term July 1, 2024 - June 30, 2026 begins at noon
today. Members must vote before April 2 at noon.

All members eligible to vote will receive an email from Simply Voting, UTFA'’s electronic ballot
provider. The email will be identified as coming from UTFA. When you open it, you will see that it was
sent from vote@simplyvoting.com.

To ensure that you receive your ballot, we advise you to add that email address to your safe senders list.

Any member who has not received an electronic ballot by email by the end of today should contact me
at CRO2024@utfa.org after checking their Junk and Spam folders.

Sincerely,

Professor Susan Bondy
Chief Returning Officer
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